
Approved 3-27-17 

 

Town of Ira 

Select Board Meeting Minutes 

Date: February 10, 2017 

 
Present: Karen Davis, Steve Martelle, Melanie Macdonald, Bob Toppin, Todd Eaton 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:30 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Recording: Bob Toppin 

 

Business and Administrative 
TOPIC DISCUSSION RESOLUTION 

Select Board 2017 Better Back Roads Grant – Todd 

Eaton 

 

 

Todd Eaton met with the board and 

reviewed the new application for the 

State of Vermont Better Back Roads 

Grant program. Applications need to be 

sent in March 17
th

.  The board will meet 

with Todd again on 3/3 to review the 

applications prior to submitting to the 

state. 

 

Committees and Open Public Comments 
TOPIC DISCUSSION RESOLUTION 

Public Comments none  

New or Other Business none  

Adjourn 11:15 am  

In my capacity as a member of 

the Ira Select Board, I certify that 

the above is a true and accurate 

copy of the approval minutes of 

the board meeting held on 

February 10, 2017 

  

 


